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CONWAY PLANNING BOARD 
 

MINUTES - WORKSESSION 
 

MAY 12, 2022 
 
A work session of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, May 12, 2022 beginning at 
6:00 pm at the Conway Town Office, Conway, NH.  Those present were:  Selectmen’s 
Representative, Steven Porter; Ailie Byers; Bill Barbin; Eliza Grant; Erik Corbett; Mark Hounsell; 
Planning Director, Jamel Torres; Planning Assistant, Holly Whitelaw; and Town Engineer, Paul 
DegliAngeli. 
 
CONWAY EASTERN PROJECT NHDOT 40638 DISCUSSION:   
 
Mr. DegliAngeli gave an overview of the project.   
 
Mr. Porter made a motion, seconded by Mr. Corbett, to direct staff to draft a letter indicating 
the Planning Board support of the project to be signed out-of-session by the Chair.   Ms. 
Byers asked for Planning Board comment; Mr. Hounsell stated he would like to see the draft if he 
is putting his vote to it.  The Board agreed staff would send the draft to Board members prior to 
signing, with the request that the Board members respond within three days of receiving it.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:27 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Holly L. Whitelaw 
Planning Assistant 
 


